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Harman Center Publishes Spring 2022 Newsletter 
 

A wellness fair, hiking club and an outreach to benefit local veterans are just some of the events 
included in the Spring 2022 Newsletter published by the City of Yakima's Harman Center at 
Gailleon Park. 
 
The newsletter is available at Q22022Newsletter.pdf (yakimaparks.com) 
 
The newsletter covers activities at the center scheduled through the end of June. It includes: 

- Event announcements such as the Harman Center’s 18th anniversary open house 
- A weekly schedule calendar of ongoing favorites such as fitness classes 
- An update on new Pacific Northwest trips, such as Mariners games and an excursion to 

Friday Harbor. 
 
The Harman Center is located at 101 North 65th Avenue. Information on the senior center's 
activities is also available at https://yakimaparks.com/senior-center/ or calling 509-575-6166. 


